
 

MINDFUL HANDMADE 

HANDMADE WITH PRAYER FOR YOUR GOOD HEALTH AND PEACE 

Announcement of Spring Ohigan Service and 
Pre-order for Ohigan Bento Box and Ohagi 

 
We trust this finds you well.  With the peak of the covid-19 pandemic having passed, we are happy to 
finally make the announcement for the Ohigan service. 
 
The Ohigan service will be observed on Sunday, March 21st from 11 am at the main hall of Zenshuji 
temple.  We hope you can join us.  Please call us at 1(213) 624-8658, to secure a seat in advance since 
we have to limit the number of the participants unfortunately. 
 
The service is scheduled from 11 am to 12 noon for one hour.  Also, we are selling the Ohagi and Ohigan 
Bento Box with pre-orders in a drive through style.  Even if you or your family cannot come to the 
(A)Zenshuji or (B)Gardena Buddhist Church, the ministers and volunteers can (C)deliver them to your 
house as long as you are in LA country or Orange county.  Please R.S.V.P. by March 17. If you have any 
further information, feel free to contact us at 1(213) 624-8658. 
 
We truly look forward to seeing you all. 
 
 
Gassho, 
 
 
 

        
 お BENTO BOX $15 X (       ) = $ (         )   

 
 

   
   OHAGI  $3   X (       ) = $ (         ) 
 
 

A(       ) DRIVETHROUGH  AT   ZENSHUJI  
B(       ) DRIVETHROUGH  AT   Gardena Buddhist Church Parking 
     1517 166th St., Gardena, CA 90247 
C(       ) DERIVERLY   WITHIN: LOS ANGELES COUNTY AND ORANGE COUTY ONLY 
  
NAME： 
 
ADDRESS： 
 
PHONE： （   ）   ―                       

BIZAN RESTAURANT SPECIAL 

R.S.V.P. MARCH 17, 2021 
 


